
 

 

 

Noosh News  

Welcome back to NOOSH for another exciting term. We have been working closely with 

Becklyn over the past term and things are progressing very well. Becklyn are in the process 

of testing our electronic sign in / out system and are working with Telstra to organise the 

appropriate network capabilities to enable this to happen successfully.   

Due to the change in financial operating systems we are no longer able to offer families the 

option to pay their fees by cheque or cash at the centre.  All payments are to be made on-

line, in the next few weeks we will have a direct debit facility established with Ezi-debit for 

those who wish to use this option.  If you have any concerns about your account please 

contact Becklyn directly on (02) 9878 2651. 

NOOSH has a fantastic new website www.normanhurstoshc.com.au. In the near future all 

documentation will be on-line and parents will be able to access and update their account 

details, attendance requirements and enrolments. The site is currently a work in progress 

and will be updated progressively. When you have a minute take some time to have a quick 

browse. It’s very exciting! 

Farewell to Ellen. Ellen our permanent Coordinator has been on maternity leave since 

March and has decided not to return to NOOSH due to family commitments. We wish Ellen 

well for her future endeavours. In the mean time Benjamin will continue as Centre 

Coordinator for the remainder of his contract.  

Our last Vacation Care program was very successful. Benjamin put together a great program 

and the feedback has been fantastic. We also had a number of children from other schools 

participate. Well done to all the staff at NOOSH for delivering a great service to our local 

community. 

The next Committee Meeting is scheduled for Monday 27th October 2014. All parents are 

invited to attend. 

Paula Bourke 

President  
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